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Building Climate C ange Solutions

September 7, 2012

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director NHPIJC SEPO7’12 F~•~ 3:O~
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket DE 10-188
Revised Intervenor’s Proposal to use RGGI funds in CORE Programs

Dear Ms. lowland:

On behalf of Intervenors to the CORE Energy Effici ncy Programs, including the New Hampshire
Community Action Agencies Association, the New Hampshire Housing Finance Authority, the
Community Loan Fund, TRC Energy Services, and The Jordan Institute, we are pleased to present the
attached revised proposal for use of 2012 Regional G eenhouse Gas Initiative auction proceeds.

At the August 30, 2012 hearing relative to the use of these funds, the Commission requested this
collaborative group to revise our proposal and provide the case that these funds may be invested in
energy-efficiency projects through the CORE process but not through the Utilities. We believe this
proposal addresses these requests.

We thank you and the Commission for the encouragement to proceed in this matter and look forward to
the Commission’s decision in how to best use these funds in the short time available.

Respectfully submitted,

D. Dickinson Henry, Jr.
Executive Director
The Jordan Institute
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